# **WEST**RACINE



### WE BRING GOOD VALUES TOGETHER

#### **Officers**

President: Frank Smith Vice-President: Karen Sorenson Secretary: Dana Solberg

Treasurer:

#### **Directors**

Tina Flynn
Debbie Franks
Al Guetzlaff
Kelly Jensen
Cathy Orth-Molling
Kathi Mundigler
Jim Spangenberg
Jane Wnuk

## West Racine Business and Professional Association

May 3, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker and Common Council Members Racine City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Re: West Racine "Western Day" celebration

Dear Mayor Becker and Council Members:

The West Racine Business and Professional Association is respectfully requesting that the Council put us before the appropriate committee to propose use of the redevelopment property located on the 3100 block of Washington Ave. [south side] and also the northwest corner of Grove and Washington Avenues. These locations would be used for the Western Days festivities on Saturday July 21,2007 that may include face painting, eating contest, Racine Fire Dept. Public Ed. Trailer etc.

We will provide the city with the required Insurance Certificate.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and cooperation concerning our event.

Sincerely, Frank Smith - WRBPA President, and,

Debbie Franks- Western Days Committee

1138 Hayes Ave. Racine, WI 53405

West Racine Business and Professional Assoc.

P.O. Box 08073

Racine, WI. 53408-0731